
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Virtual Ward Forum  

 Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca. 

Secondary Students (Grade 9-12)
Thursday, September 10, 2020, 7:00pm to 8:00pm

Trustee Zakir Patel
Ward 19, Scarborough-Guildwood

Ward 19 Scarborough-Guildwood School Council Chairs, Parents/Guardians, Community 
Members, Superintendents and School Staff are invited to join Trustee 
Zakir Patel, our Ward 19 Principals and Superintendents for Virtual Ward 
Meeting as we share information, resources and best practices only for Secondary 
Students (Grade 9- 12).

We regret that we will be unable to answer your live questions during the meeting. Please 
submit your questions in advance to Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca. We will attempt 
to answer as many questions as possible on Thursday.
Email link

Please click here to register for the meeting.

The meeting will be hosted on the WebEx video conferencing platform. Registrants 
will be sent a meeting invite with a link and call-in details for the 
session. If you are not familiar with WebEx you can refer to this  YouTube 
video https://youtube/fESFnEUKtaE.

Youtube link

Zakir Patel

Trustee, Ward 19, Scarborough-Guildwood
Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: Zakir.Patel@tdsb.on.ca
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